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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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602canterbury.com
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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1,251
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.

Unit 5

1.5
BATHROOMS

602 Canterbury Street
Roslindale, MA 02131

N

DOOR TO STAIRS

LIVING / DINING

BEDROOM

BEDROOM

KITCHEN

COMMON CORRIDOR

REF

W/D

D/W

BATH

BATH

C
LO

SET / STO
R

A
G

E
M

EC
H

A
N

IC
A

L 
R

O
O

M

UP

UP

DN

DN



PRICE
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(857) 366-5542

602canterbury.com

1,251
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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Disclaimer: All dimensions are approximate and 
subject to normal construction variances and 
tolerances. Plans and dimensions may contain 
minor variations from floor to floor.
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